Returning AWR Library Books to AWR

AWR School <awrschool@npsdnj.org>
Reply-To: AWR School <awrschool@npsdnj.org>
To: awr staff users@npsdnj.org

Wed, Jun 10, 2020 at 4:08 PM

Returning Library Books AWR School

Dear Students, Parents/Guardians:

We are still waiting for guidance from the state regarding the timing for students returning school property to AWR and for students to pick up their belongings from the school. While we wait, this would be a good time to collect, from around your house, items that need to be returned to the school. Student's homeroom teachers should be reaching out to you in the near future on how classroom property will be returned to the school.

<u>In preparation to return Media Center books that students have borrowed, please follow the guidelines below:</u>

- 1. Place all AWR library books in a plastic bag.
- 2. Tie or tape the bag shut.
- 3. Write "LIBRARY BOOKS" along with **student's name** on the outside of the bag. Books from multiple family members may be placed in the same bag. <u>Please write names of all students returning books on the outside of the bag.</u>
- 4. Put the bag in a safe place until it can be returned to school. An email will be sent when we have more information.

Thank you for your attention.

New Providence School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact New Providence School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.